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The Solemnity of Saints Peter and 
Paul, the Apostles 

June 29, 2014 
 

Let us remember the apostolic roots of our Christian faith passed 
down through our Christian faith passed down through the 

generations 

 
 
 

 
PARISH NEWS 

As the Church, we rejoice today in the fidelity of Peter and 
Paul who boldly proclaimed the Risen Christ and laid down 
their lives for the Gospel message.  Through their courage 
and commitment, the Gospel has been proclaimed before all 
nations.  Their lives remind us of our apostolic roots (FC, 
2014:282). 

 
OUR SOUND SYSTEM…  
Some of the changes to our 
sound will include: replacing the 
mixer to allow for more 
capacity, reducing many sounds 

hitting the listener using a new digital signal processor, and a 
new hearing assist device.  Under the balcony speakers will 
be provided and the old speakers replaced if funds available 
allow.  The major problem we are dealing with is one person 
might speak but then multiple sounds come at the listener 
from all directions (or as some people described that they 
were hearing an echo).   

 
… We had so much fun! Thank you to all who 
attended our Strawberry Social.  
Thank you to our fabulous hall 

decorator, Darlene of Designs & Treats 
(designsandtreats@gmail.com) and to Julie 
Ng for making all the beautiful napkin 
decorations.  A special thank you to Claire Shaw of Shaw 
Pharmacy who donated one of our elegant door prizes, and 
to the other anonymous donors – we are so grateful for your 
support.  Kudos to the students from Marymount who came 
to volunteer and serve our guests, you all made our event so 
special with your presence.  To Catherine Luoma, thank you 
for being a great M.C.  It was a great turnout and a huge 
thank you, once again, to our amazing volunteers who made 
it happen!  In the end, we raised ~$1,500 for our sound 
system.   
We will be needing volunteers for three more Fall socials – if you 
can help us in any way please contact the parish office. 
 
With the closure of the former Holy Trinity Church and her 
amalgamation with the Church of Christ the 
King, all records from Holy Trinity (i.e., 
baptismal, marriage, etc.) are kept here at our 
church.  Please contact our parish office for any records that 
you may require.   
 

KID’S KORNER…  
St. Peter was a fisherman.  He left 
everything to follow Jesus and he 
became the rock on which Jesus built 
his church.  St. Paul became a 
missionary and made it his life’s 
work to share the Good News.   Pray 
with our children for the strength to 
share the Good News with others, 
like Saints’ Peter and Paul.  

 
The program celebrating Liturgy of the Word with 
Children is taking a break for the summer.  We will 
resume again on September 7, 2014 during 9:30 a.m. 
Mass. 
 
We are very grateful to all of our children for their lively 
participation each Sunday.  By sharing their views, 
interpretations and prayers these children have enhanced the 
faith of each of us privileged to be present. 
 
We are thankful to the parents who bring their children to 
Mass each Sunday.  May the example of your living faith 
grow deeper in your families. 
 
To the parents who help to distribute craft items, assist 
children with their creations and aid in 
cleaning up, your acts of kindness are 
greatly appreciated. 
 
To Kim Swain and Colin Jacobs whose 
willingness to lead our liturgies is a 
true gift to our children, we express 
sincere appreciation. 
 
To our youth leaders, Alexandra 
Stankiewicz, Marianna Do, David Do, Erin Kendall, 
Elizabeth Caverson, Catherine Caverson, Rachel Uguccioni 
and Hannah Moore your eagerness to help setting up our 
liturgical space and to take an active role leading our 
Ministry are shining examples of love for each of us to 
follow, thank you all. 
 
To Judy & Andrea, our parish secretaries, who copy our 
colouring pages and assist with any needs our program may 
have, we are grateful for your cheerful support. We wish to 
offer our deepest gratitude to Fr. Brian for his 
encouragement of our weekly liturgies. May God Bless each 
of you and keep you safe this summer! 
 
Thank you to our Men’s Club and to SOAR (Steelworkers 
Association of Active Retirees) for 
their year-end barbeque party that they 
hosted for the students of St. David’s 
school.  This was well appreciated by 
all whom attended.  We heard the 
children loved the opportunity to meet people with various 
career-backgrounds.    

Summer is here!  Please remember that our Church 
expenses do continue over the summer 
months.  If you are a regular supporter of 
the ministry at Christ the King, please 
consider signing up for our pre-
authorized debt program.  That way you 
can ensure your support is here, even if 
you are not.  Information about the 

PADP is available at the entrances of the Church or contact 
the parish office.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
PLEASE turn the page of this bulletin and 
review our list of donors.  We want you to drop 
by their place of business and support them as 
needed, thank you.  We really appreciate that 
they were willing to try out this new format for 
our bulletins.  
 
This is our last bulletin until mid-August.  Scheduled 
Masses will be posted on the Church bulletin boards.   

 
   REGIONAL NEWS 

Walk for a Second Chance… to celebrate Gerry Lougheed 
Jr’s 60th birthday, 
he is inviting 
you to the Irish 
Heritage Club of Sudbury’s Michael O’Reilly, Walk for a 
Second Chance.  This event is to promote organ donor 
awareness, no monetary pledges required, just bring as many 
people as you can.  Sunday, July 27th, Bell 
Park Amphitheatre, registration at 11:30 a.m., 
walk is at 1 p.m.  Please call (705) 673-9591 
for more information.  To register online – go to beadonor.ca 
“Dear Friends, please join us to walk the talk of organ donations.  
Whether you know me or not, a great birthday gift would be celebrating 
your gift of life by becoming an organ donor.  It is my hope that on 
Sunday, July 27th, 2014, we have 600 new donors registered.” 

… Gerry Lougheed Jr. 
 
At the Elgin Street Mission, 344 Elgin 
Street, to help out in organizing and running 
the clothing room.  The duties include sorting 
through the clothing donations, organizing 
them, and being there to open the store for 
clients.  Does this interest you?  If yes, please 

call 705-673-2163 or email administrator@themission.ca 
 
VOLUNTEER DRIVERS… for Meals on 
Wheels (Sudbury) to deliver meals to clients.  
Meals are delivered to client homes Monday 
- Friday between 10:30 am-1 pm.  A delivery 
stipend is offered for drivers.  Please call 
Stephanie Guerette at 705-525-4554 ext. 207.  
 
 

Our parish office will be closed on Tuesday, 
July 1st for Canada Day celebrations.  We 
wish you a great day! 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Tuesday, July 1 
Amos 3:1-8; 4:11-12; Matthew 8:23-27. 
Mass – cancelled – due to Canada Day celebrations  
 
Wednesday, July 2  
Amos 5:14-15, 21-24; Matthew 
8:28-34.  
Claire Perry by Al Perry 
Ronald Richardson by Paul & 
Anna DeLuca 
 
Thursday, July 3 
Ephesians 2:19-22; John 20:24-29. 
Alvin Sunday by Ronald Brunette 
Armando Grassi by Tom Bubba 
 
Friday, July 4 
Amos 8:4-6, 9-12; Matthew 9:9-13. 
Donna Lafleur by Sylvia McCoy 
Ercole Rossi by P & M. Marcuccio 
 
Saturday, July 5 
Amos 9:11-15; Matthew 9:14-17. 
5:00 pm  
Edward Geoffrey by his Family 
Anniv. of Edward & Elizabeth Murrays by the Kurzinger 
Family 
 
Sunday, July 6     
Zechariah 9:9-10; Romans 8:9, 11-13; Matthew 11:25-30. 
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
Antonio Raso by John Klys 
Reno Prenol by Eli & Marlene Girolametto 
 
OTHER MASS 
July 2, at Red Oak Villa, 10:30 am 
 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT 

 June 22,  
2014 

PADP 
 

Loan payable 
to PAFC          

Sunday  $3,769.20  $17,617.33 
Seminary Ed. $20.00   
Building Fund $220.00   
Your continued generosity is a great help to the Parish community.  
Thanks to all who use their envelopes or pre-authorized debits for 

Parish support.  To obtain envelopes or to sign up for the pre-
authorized debits, please contact the parish office.  Thank you! 

 
This year at our parish, additional funding is required for 
major repairs to the Rose Window, the stone wall, steps at 
the front of the Church, and ongoing improvements to our 
sound system.  Please consider these in your 2014 funding 
decisions.  Any donations would be most appreciated.   
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